》 岡山大学 国際同窓会

Jewslotto

〒700-8530 岡山市北区津島中2-1-1 Phone: 086-251-7039 FAX: 086-252-5022

センター長挨拶 sitv Vice President

会長挨拶 -פנאנא age from OUIAA Chairperson

パキスタン支部設立報告 Establishment of Pakistan Branch

モンゴル支部設立報告 ドイツ支部設立報告

イスタンブル支部設立報告 タイ支部設立報告

岡山大学国際同窓会役員名簿 ----11

岡山大学スーパーグローバルデー2015 ---12 OCTOBER .2015







センター長挨拶

岡山大学副学長・グローバルパートナーズセンター長 山 本 子

皆様、いかがお過ごしでしょう か。

私は、本年4月からグローバル パートナーズセンター長に着任致 しました。皆様にとっておなじみ

の「国際センター」は、岡山大学のグローバル化を強力に推進 するとの決意も新たに、昨年「グローバルパートナーズ (GP)」 と名称を変更し、新しいロゴマークも作成しました。現在、国 際担当理事のもと、52名の教職員を抱える大きな組織として、 岡山大学と世界各地を結ぶハブとして、学生・教職員の交流を 支援しています。岡山大学は、現在、11学部7研究科からなり、 理系・文系の領域を幅広くカバーする総合大学であり、学生の 満足度の高い教育と世界トップレベルの研究力を誇っています。 昨年、日本では、スーパーグローバル大学(SGU)創成支援事 業に国立大学では21校が選ばれました。岡山大学も、SGUの 一つとして、今後10年間をかけて世界に伍するスーパー大学を めざし、高い数値目標を掲げて取り組んでいます。

SGUを象徴する最大の目標の一つが、留学交流の促進です。 本校の学生を海外に派遣し留学生を多く受け入れ、互いに切磋 琢磨し、国際舞台で堂々と活躍できる気力・能力・体力を持つ 人を育てる教育を、重点的に進めます。昨年度の実績では、海 外への派遣学生総数は393人でした。一方、留学生の総数は延 べ758人で、うち学部や大学院に入学する正規生は387人(学部 生80人、大学院生307人)です。残り半数の留学生には、岡山 大学と交流協定を結んだ海外の協定校から派遣された短期留学 生が多数含まれます。このようなことから、海外の協定校は、 双方向の留学交流に不可欠であり、協定校の維持と新規開拓に は全学的に取り組み、GPでも重点課題です。

国際同窓会の皆さまにおかれましては、周りの高校生や大学 生に岡山大学の魅力をお伝え頂き、一人でも多くの学生が来学 できるようご支援頂ければ幸いです。そして、皆様の国での留 学に関する情報や、ご提案・ご助言をGPまでお寄せください。

国際同窓会会員の皆様のご理解とご支援を、どうぞよろしく お願い致します。

A Message from Director of Center for Global Partnerships and Education

Yoko Yamamoto, Okayama University Vice-President, Director of Center for Global Partnerships and Education

I hope this message finds you all well. I have assumed the position of Director of Center for Global Partnerships and Education since April this year. With a renewed determination to push forward the globalization of Okayama University, the International Center, our familiar organization, was renamed the Center for Global Partnerships and Education (GP) last year, with a new logo. Now, under the Executive Director for International Affairs, the center, a large organization with 52 members, supports exchange activities for students and faculty members as a hub to connect Okayama University to other parts of the world. We have 11 faculties and 7 graduate schools, which cover various fields of academic study including science, humanities, and social science - and our organization garners high student satisfaction, and conducts world-class research. Under a funding project by the Japanese government, Top Global University Project, 21 national universities were selected last year. As one of them, Okayama University is setting aggressive numerical targets in order to become a global, high quality university, within ten years.

One of the primary objectives symbolizing the project is the promotion of student exchange. We will focus on education to develop students who have energy, capability, and the stamina to work at an international level, by sending our students abroad, while accepting many foreign students who will learn from each other. The total number of students sent overseas last year was 393, whereas the total number of foreign students was 758, of which 387 (80 for undergraduates and 307 for postgraduate students) were regular students who were studying at faculties or postgraduate schools. Therefore, the remaining half of the foreign students were mainly on a short study program and often sent from affiliated universities overseas which have made international exchange agreements with Okayama University. As such, overseas affiliated universities are absolutely necessary to promote interactive student exchange, and all faculties are working on maintaining and developing contacts with affiliated universities, which is also an important task for GP.

I would like to call upon everyone at the International Alumni to introduce the appeal of Okayama University to high school or college students, so that more people will become interested in our university and visit our campus. Please send any information you have about studying abroad. We welcome your suggestions and advice.

I sincerely ask for the understanding and support of all members of the International Alumni in this endeavor.



OCTOBER .2015



会長挨拶

岡山大学国際同窓会会長 張 紅

みなさん こんにちは。岡山大 学国際同窓会会長の張 紅でござ います。

会員の方々におかれましては、 平素より、国際同窓会の活動・発 展等にご協力いただき、紙面をお

借りして心から感謝申し上げます。

本会は2011年10月に設立され、今日に至っておりますが、その間、森田学長を始め本部役員の方々の多大なご支援をいただき世界各地に支部や拠点が設立されております。

2015年は、4月のニューヨーク支部の設立を皮切りにパキスタン支部やモンゴル支部など14の支部・拠点が設立されました。現在では、海外支部は17か国に42か所(海外5拠点を含む)に設立されております。当初の目標である50か所の達成までには残りわずかとなりました。今年12月にインドやカンボジア支部などの設立が予定されています。会員の皆様方には、引き続き温かいご支援とご協力をよろしくお願いいたします。

ご存知と思いますが、昨年、岡山大学がスーパーグローバル大学として認定されました。現在、留学生が523名在籍していますが、決して多い数字とは言えない状況です。そのため、岡山大学としては留学生を倍増するという計画も考えているところです。我々国際同窓会は、岡山大学と協力して本学の創造的な活動等を海外に向けて情報提供を行い、岡山大学の名声を世界に高め、優秀な研究者との交流や優秀な留学生の獲得などに寄与する重要な役目を担っております。

各支部の会員の皆様方には引き続き、優秀な留学生の推薦を していただきたいと思っております。さまざまなお問い合わせ などがある場合には、国際同窓会役員あるいはグローバル・パー トナーズにご連絡くださるようお願いいたします。

また、各支部会員の方々におかれましては、様々な出来事や 情報の提供につきましてもご協力をよろしくお願いいたします。

なお、本年の国際同窓会総会は10月18日(日)岡山大学創立 五十周年記念館で開催する予定です。多数のご参加を心よりお 待ちしております。

Message from OUIAA Chairperson

Zhang Hong, Chairperson of Okayama University International Alumni Association

Hello, everyone! I am Zhang Hong, chairperson of the Okayama University International Alumni Association (OUIAA).

I would like to express my sincere appreciation using this message to all of you, our association members, for your continued cooperation with OUIAA's activities and development.

This association was established in October 2011, and has continued to this day. During this period, we received great support from President Morita and university executives, and branches and communication bases of the association have been established all over the world.

In 2015, starting from the establishment of New York Branch in April, 14 branches and bases, including the Pakistan Branch and Mongolia Branch, were established. Currently, we have 42 overseas branches (including 5 bases) in 17 countries. We only have several branches left to achieve our initial target of establishing 50 branches. The establishment of branches in India and Cambodia is scheduled for December this year. Your continued warm support and cooperation is greatly appreciated.

As you may know, last year Okayama University was

recognized as a Super Global University. Currently, 523 international students are enrolled in the university. However, this number is not large enough. Therefore, Okayama University is now planning to double the number of international students. Our important roles at OUIAA are to cooperate with Okayama University to provide information on our overseas creative activities, to enhance the university's reputation globally, and to contribute to the university's exchanges with excellent researchers and acquisition of outstanding international students.

We would like all association members at each branch to continue to recommend excellent international students for Okayama University. For inquiries, please contact us OUIAA executive members or Center for the Global Partnerships and Educations of Okayama University.

The provision of information, including various incidents and events, from members of each branch would also be appreciated.

OUIAA's General Assembly this year is scheduled to be held on Sunday, October 18 at Okayama University's 50th Anniversary Hall. We sincerely look forward to seeing many of you at the General Assembly.

パキスタン支部設立報告

岡山大学国際同窓会(OUIAA)パキスタン支部設立大会は、2015年4月25日、パキスタン・フェイサラバードのロイヤルトンホテルで開催されました。設立大会は、同窓生と来賓を迎えて11時に開催。開会挨拶の後、シャヒド・ジャベド氏(サルゴダ医科大学助教)が出席者を紹介しました。次に、国際同窓会監事のシャハバズ・アフタル氏が挨拶し、国際同窓会の沿革や活動の概要を説明。アフタル氏は、国際化にむけた岡山大学の方針や、国際同窓会支部設立のプロセス、特にパキスタン支部設立の準備過程と今後について詳しく述べました。

10分間の休憩を挟んで、同窓生たちは岡山大学で過ごした思い出を語り合いました。どの同窓生にとっても岡山大学で過ごした日々は素晴らしく、研究環境として優れていただけでなく、楽しく心に残る思い出でした。日本の文化、伝統、協調性や親切心などは、すべて在学中に体験しました。

パキスタン支部長 ムハマンド・シャヒド・ジャベド

その後アフタル氏は、パキスタン支部設立を祝うとともに、 今後の支部活動計画についても説明を行いました。アフタル氏 は、同窓生、将来の留学生、共同研究を考える研究者などにとっ て、パキスタン支部設立により岡山大学との新たなつながりが できると述べました。国際同窓会支部は、岡山大学の情報発信 力を大いに高め、海外における文化や情報交換の架け橋となる との見通しを示しました。

引き続いて、来賓から祝辞が寄せられました。来賓は支部設立に祝意を述べるとともに、岡山大学との共同研究や交流等に、熱意と高い関心を示しました。その後の昼食時には、参加者どうしの会話が大いに盛り上がりました。最後に記念撮影を行い、パキスタン支部のこれからの発展を願って、午後2時に閉会となりました。



Establishment of Pakistan Branch

Dr. Muhammad Shahid Javed, Pakistan Branch Director

The inaugural ceremony for the establishment of Okayama University International Alumni Association (OUIAA) Pakistan Branch was held at Royalton Hotel, Faisalabad, Pakistan on 25th April, 2015. The ceremony was officially

started at 11:00 a.m. with the arrival of respected alumni members and honorable guests. After rendering the opening remarks in a welcome address, the honored members and guests were individually introduced by Dr. M. Shahid Javed,

OCTORER 2015

Assistant Professor, Sargodh Medical College, University of Sargodha, Pakistan. Next, Dr. M. Shahbaz Akhtar, the auditor of Okayama University International Alumni Association, introduced OUIAA, its historical prospective along with its structural and functional units, a brief lay out of its activities and functions after a greeting speech. He expounded the conception and practical steps for internationalization of Okayama University, Japan and described the process for establishing the international alumni branch in general, and the steps and sequences occurred in the process for establishing the Pakistan Branch in particular.

After 10 minutes of coffee/tea break, each alumni member was invited to recall and share his personal experience and time spent at Okayama University, Japan. All the members acknowledged that their stay at Okayama University campus was a wonderful experience of their lives. They explained that they did not only achieve their academic excellence but also enjoyed a cheerful and unforgettable chapter of their life. They tasted a rich blend of Japanese culture, traditions, cooperation and kindness during their stay at Okayama University campus.

Later on, Dr. Akhtar showed his congratulations for OUIAA Pakistan branch and gave an explanatory note regarding the possible future activities of OUIAA Pakistan branch. He described that establishment of OUIAA Pakistan branch will open new avenues to establish a link between Okayama University, alumni members and prospective students, researchers and professors for pursuing joint research and development projects. This forum will be highly useful to disseminate information and will serve as a bridge for exchange of culture and information between the communities of the counterpart countries.

The ceremony then continued with the greeting speech form the invited guests. They gave special congratulations for establishing this useful platform and showed their enthusiasm and interest in research and exchange activities at Okayama University. Then the luncheon was served to the participants and all the attendants enjoyed pleasant conversation. The conference reached a climax and the conference hall was resounded due to formal and informal conversation during the lunch time. Finally, the ceremony was officially closed by a commemorative group photo at 2.00 p.m. with the best wishes for future endeavors of OUIAA Pakistan branch.

モンゴル支部設立報告

モンゴル支部長 デルゲルマー

このたび岡山大学国際同窓会モンゴル支部設立大会がモンゴルウランバートル市において開催されました。式典は会長であるデルゲルマーの挨拶で開始し、その後、学長、国際同窓会会長からのご祝辞に続き、在モンゴル・日本大使館から来賓のお言葉を賜りました。

会食をしながら意見交換をすることができ、非常に貴重な時間を一緒に過ごすことができました。

また、プログラム中、来賓の方々及び会員の皆様でモンゴルの民族的なミニコンサートを鑑賞し、一緒に歌って盛会のうちに終わることができました。

岡山大学のこれからのご発展のために、とにかくモンゴルからの留学生数を増加させていくよう、国際同窓会モンゴル支部は一所懸命に協力させていただきたきたいと思っております。 岡山大学のますますのご発展を心から祈っております。 日 時:平成27年5月16日(土) 18:00~20:30

場 所:ウランバートル市内「ROMANCE」レストラン

内 容:岡山大学国際同窓会モンゴル支部設立大会開催

主 催:岡山大学国際同窓会モンゴル支部

出席者:森 田 潔 (岡山大学学長)

張 紅 (岡山大学国際同窓会会長)

杉本健太郎 (岡山大学病院)

松澤 早苗 (岡山大学グローバル・パートナーズ)

池部 尊則氏(在モンゴル日本大使館文化交流担当)

神谷 克彦氏、阿部直美氏

(モンゴル・日本人材開発センター)

ドルジデレム氏 (ドイツ・モンゴル技術大学学長) ハナグ氏 (国立科学技術大学教授)

バダムハンド氏 (TV10チャンネル記者)

会 員:ツェルメグ、デルゲルマー、オユンツェツェグ、バットルガ、オドゲレル

Establishment of Mongolia Branch

Ms. Delgermaa Davaatseren, Mongolia Branch Director

Recently, the establishment ceremony for the Okayama University International Alumni Association (OUIAA) Mongolia branch was held in Ulan Bator, Mongolia. The ceremony was initiated with Chairman Derugeruma's speech. After that, congratulatory addresses by the President and OUIAA Chairman of Okayama University were followed by the guest speech from the Embassy of Japan in Mongolia.

We were able to have a very precious time together, exchanging views while enjoying dinner.

The program, during which our guests and members appreciated a Mongolian ethnic mini-concert and enjoyed singing together, ended in great success.

For the future development of Okayama University, we at the OUIAA Mongolia branch would like to do our best to increase the number of international students from Mongolia. We are sincerely hoping for the further development of Okayama University.

Date/Time: Saturday, May 16, 2015, 18:00 - 20:30

Venue: Restaurant "Romance" in Ulan Bator

Contents: The establishment ceremony for the Okayama
University International Alumni Association
(OUIAA) Mongolia branch

Organizer: Okayama University International Alumni Association (OUIAA) Mongolia branch

Attendees: Dr. Kiyoshi Morita (President of Okayama University)

Dr. Zhang Hong (Chairperson of Okayama University International Alumni Association)

Dr. Kentaro Sugimoto (Okayama University Hospital)

Ms. Sanae Matsuzawa (Staff of Okayama University)

Mr. Takanori Ikebe (Embassy of Japan in Mongolia)

Mr. Katsuhiko Kamiya and Ms. Naomi Abe (Mongolia-Japan Center for Human Resources Development)

Dr. Dorjderem (Rector, German-Mongolian Institute or Resources and Technology)

Dr. Lkhanag (Professor, Mongolian University of Science and Technology)

Mr. Badamkhand (Reporter, Channel TV 10)

Members: Messrs. Tselmeg, Delgermaa, Oyuntsetseg, Battulga, and Odgerel





OCTOBER .2015

ドイツ支部設立報告

ドイツ支部 イェレナ・ニコリッチ

岡山大学国際同窓会ドイツ支部の設立大会が2015年6月12日 にドレズデンで開催されました。ドイツの各地方から元留学生が集まり、参加者は12人いました。12人のうち、岡山大学のグローバル・パートナーズから3名の訪問団が出席、ドレズデン工科大学からは日本との交換留学を担当されているグレーバー先生とクラウゼ氏が出席され、交流を深めることができました。

ドイツ支部長のミューラー氏と副部長のエフェンバーガー氏が開会の辞をし、岡山大学で学んだ事や得た経験について思い出話をし、伝統の継続やネットワーキングの重要性を強調しました。また、グローバル・パートナーズの方々より岡山大学での最近の動きや国際化について学びました。

岡山大学とドレズデン工科大学が長年協定を結び、西垣先生 とグレーバー先生のおかげで多くの留学生が日本での学生生活 を経験することができました。この留学プログラムは、岡山大学、ドイツのDAADとErasmusのご提供と先生方の貴重な動力により可能となったもので、皆様の支援に大変感謝しております。しかしながら、本年DAADとの契約が終了となるため、今後のコーペレイションについて懸念が提起され、岡山大学でのドイツ留学生の指導教師をご提案頂くようご希望が出てきました。さらに、岡山大学からの日本人留学生を増やすことも目標の一つにしていきたいと考えます。

上記に加えて、ドレズデンのみならず、他のドイツの元留学生にコンタクトをし、ネットワークを拡大することによってドイツ支部を次の段階に発展させることに強い関心を持っています。

以 上



Establishment of Germany Branch

Jelena Nikolic, Germany Branch

Inauguration ceremony of Okayama University International Alumni Association Germany branch was held on a sunny June 12th by the River Elbe in Dresden. Former students had the pleasure to welcome Okayama University delegation – Prof. Yamamoto, Prof. Enmi and Ms. Hirai, as well as honored guests from Technical University Dresden - Prof. Graeber and Mrs. Krause.

Germany Branch President Mr. Thomas Mueller and Vice President Mr. Johannes Effenberger opened the meeting with a short speech about their experience at Okayama University and reminded us of the importance of networking, friendship and keeping the good traditions alive. Alumni of various generations had the chance to reminiscence their time in Okayama and also hear about latest developments within the

campus.

Technical University in Dresden has a long history of cooperation with Okayama University, particularly with Prof. Nishigaki and Department for Environmental studies. Thanks to this co-operation and mutual efforts of Prof. Nishigaki and Prof. Graeber and with the support of DAAD and Erasmus programs, many German students had the chance to study abroad and expand their horizons in Japan. However, at this time the concern was raised in regards to future of this cooperation and further extension of the student exchange contract between two universities. Alumni and TU Dresden expressed a kind request for Okayama University's support in order to continue the tradition and strengthen the bonds between both universities. At the same time Okayama University would like the both sides to also focus on increasing the number of Japanese exchange students at TU Dresden.

Moreover, all of the meeting participants showed strong motivation in connecting alumni from other universities throughout Germany with the purpose of expanding the alumni network and taking Germany branch to the next level.

イスタンブル支部設立報告

「岡山大学国際同窓会イスタンブル支部設立大会」は、2015年6月14日(日)イスタンブルのボスポラスのそばの会場で開催されました。岡山大学より山本副学長(グローバル・パートナーズセンター長)、延味教授、国際同窓会担当平井さん、イスタンブル側から支部長イスマイル、副支部長ジャンさんなど合計12人参加しました。支部長の開会の言葉の後それぞれ全員自己紹介いただきました。グローバル・パートナーズセンター長と副センター長の発表を皆さんで

イスタンブル支部長 イスマイル・アルトゥンジュ

聞きました。食事しながら、これからも岡山大学の国際関係を広げるために、グローバル・パートナーズセンターと現地の参加者いろいろ意見交換しました。ユルヅズ工科大学、カラデニズ工科大学、TRAKYA大学、ORHANGAZI大学、TUNCELI大学からの先生方から様々な提案がありました。イスタンブル支部は、アンカラとガジアンテップに続きトルコ国内3番目の支部になります。



OCTOBER .2015

Establishment of Istanbul Branch

Dr Ismail Altuncu, Director of Istanbul Branch

Okayama University International Alumni Association Istanbul branch establishment was held in a venue on Bosphorus on 14 June 2015. Okayama University Vice President and President of Global Partners Center Prof. Dr. Yamamoto, Deputy Director Prof. Dr. Emmi, international alumni association responsible Ms Hirai and Istanbul branch Director Dr. Ismail Altuncu, Vice Director Dr. Can Zülfikar attended to the event with a total 12 people. After the opening words of the branch chair all attendants performed self-introduction. We heard you the announcement of the center's length and

the Deputy Director. While diet, in order to expand the international relations of the future Okayama University, we have various opinion exchange with members of Global Partners Center-Okayama University and local participants from Yıldız Technical University, Karadeniz Technical University, TRAKYA University, ORHANGAZI University, Tunceli University suggested various proposals. OUIAA Istanbul branch became the third branch of Turkey, which was established after Ankara and Gaziantep.

タイ支部設立報告

タイ支部長 サンティ・スリパセート

岡山大学国際同窓会タイ支部設立大会は、2015年6月24日、 チュラロンコン大学SASA Inernational Houseで開催されました。

当日は、26名の同窓生のほか、日本大使館の寺島一等書記官など5名の来賓、岡山大学より森田学長、杉本助教、多田先生ご夫妻が出席されました。

設立大会は、岡山大学イメージビデオの上映で幕をあけ、同窓生は母校を懐かしく思い出しました。続いて、タイの古典舞踊「Dok Tuay」が披露され、出席者の自己紹介が行われました。森田潔学長が、岡山大学国際同窓会タイ支部設立に当たり、

大学としての方針を説明されました。それを受けて、どのように同窓生間で友情を深め情報交換をしていくか、またどのように岡山大学と国際同窓会の発展に貢献していくか、支部同窓生間で話し合いました。

最後に、サンティ・スリパセートをタイ支部長に任命することが決まり、森田学長と日本大使館の寺島一等書記官が、タイ支部とサンティ支部長に祝辞を述べられました。タイ支部から来賓に謝辞と記念品が贈呈され、集合写真撮影の後、夕食懇談会が和やかに開催されました。



Establishment of Thailand Branch

Dr. Santi Sripresert, Director of Thailand Branch

Meeting to establish OUIAA Thailand Branch took place on June 24, 2015 at Dipak C. Jain Hall, SASA International House, Chulalongkorn University.

There were 26 Okayama Alumni join the meeting along with 5 Honorary guests included Mr.Shiro TERASHIMA First Secretary, Embassy of Japan in Thailand Professor Dr.Kiyoshi MORITA President of Okayama University Dr. Keiichi TADA Mrs.Chanintorn TADA and Dr. Kentaro SUGIMOTO

The meeting started with the VDO presentation titled "Okayama University Image Movie" which reminded all alumni of Okayama personal experience. Thai Classical dance titled "Dok Tuay" and participant's self-introduction were followed.

OUIAA: Thailand Branch Meeting started by Professor Dr.Kiyoshi MORITA President of Okayama University who had given the overview of Okayama University policy on establishment of Okayama University International Alumni Association. Then all alumni had reviewed and discussed at length on the aims of the branch office regarding how to promote friendship, exchange information among the members and contribute to the development of Okayama University and the Association.

Final decision was made to appoint Assistant Santi Sriprasert to serve as President of OUIAA: Thailand Branch. Mr.Shiro TERASHIMA First Secretary, Embassy of Japan in Thailand and President Kiyoshi Morita had made congratulatory remarks for the President of OUIAA: Thailand Branch. The President of OUIAA: Thailand Branch gave the Speech and Token of Appreciation to Honorary Guests followed by group photo and dinner.

岡山大学国際同窓会役員名簿

役職名	氏 名	現職名	E-mail
会 長	張 紅 (チョウ コウ) 中国 女性	岡山大学大学院 社会文化科学研究科教授 岡山大学 Alumni 理事	zhang@law.okayama-u.ac.jp
副会長	金 惠淑 (キム ヘスク) 韓国 女性	岡山大学大学院 医歯薬学総合研究科 准教授	hskim@cc.okayama-u.ac.jp
副会長	Zaheed Mahmood (ザヒド マハムド) バングラデシュ 男性	マイクロクラフト(株) 品質保証課長	z-mahmood@microcraft.co.jp
副会長	梁 薇 (リャン ウェイ) 中国 女性	日本健身気功普及協会理事長	bushuu@mub.biglobe.ne.jp liangwei84@ezweb.ne.jp
幹事	黄 鵬 (コウ ホウ) 中国 男性	岡山大学大学院 医歯薬学総合研究科 助教	huangpeng509@gmail.com
幹事兼会計	朴 珍希 (パク ジニ) 韓国 女性	岡山大学 非常勤講師	park12250@yahoo.co.jp
監査役	Muhammad Shahbaz Akhtar (ムハンマド シャハバズ アフタル) パキスタン 男性	岡山大学大学院 環境生命科学研究科 研究員	shahbazak46@gmail.com
顧問	岡 益己 (オカ マスミ)	岡山大学グローバル・パートナーズ 特任教授	moka@cc.okayama-u.ac.jp
顧問	小橋 雅行 (コバシ マサユキ)	岡山大学国際センター 元職員(初代国際同窓会事務局長)	masahon135@gmail.com
グローバル・パートナーズ	宇塚 万里子 (ウヅカ マリコ)	岡山大学グローバル・パートナーズ 教授・留学生協会顧問 国際同窓会委員会委員長	muzuka@cc.okayama-u.ac.jp
留学生協会	会 長 MD Yeasin Prodhan(モハメッド ヤシン プロダハン) バングラデシュ 副会長 Le Hoang Son(レソンホアン) ベトナム 副会長 Leandro Daniel Sartini(レアンドロ ダニエル サルティニ) アルゼンチン		yprodhan@gmail.com lhson.dut@gmail.com eoraptor64@hotmail.com
事務部	原田 美樹(ハラダ ミキ) 課長(国際同窓会事務局長) 平井 惠子(ヒライ ケイコ) 松澤 早苗(マツザワ サナエ)		harada-m1@adm.okayama-u.ac.jp hirai-k@adm.okayama-u.ac.jp matsuzawa-s@adm.okayama-u.ac.jp

お問い合わせ先-

岡山大学 グローバル・パートナーズ事務部 〒700-8530 岡山市北区津島中2-1-1 Phone: 086(251)7039 Fax: 086(252)5022 Email:ouiaa@adm.okayama-u.ac.jp

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/OUInternationalAlumniAssociation Homepage: http://alumni.ouic.okayama-u.ac.jp/index.html

OKANA (*岡山"の誇り 世界の舞台へ―。

SUPER GLOBAL DAY 2015年 10.18 **•**



岡山大学スーパーグローバルデー

記念講演会Commemorative Speech

国際同窓会総会 General Assembly of Okayama University International Alumni Association

会場:岡山大学創立五十周年記念館

国際交流懇親会 International Reception

会場: ANAクラウンプラザホテル岡山



〈記念講演 II 〉16:00~ 福武總一郎 Soichiro Fukutake ベネッセホールディングス最高顧問

〈記念講演 I〉14:30~

元Google 米国本社副社長 兼 Google Japan 代表取締役社長

村上憲郎 Norio Murakami



【お問い合わせ】 岡山大学グローバル・パートナーズ事務部 国際企画課(原田) 〒700-8530 岡山県岡山市北区津島中2-1-1 TEL.086-251-7036

